
Dear Compassionate Dentists,       05/21/2023 
 
I am writing this letter with a heartfelt appeal, hoping to inspire you to consider joining the 
noble cause of the Everyone for Veterans Dental Program. Your expertise and generosity can 
make a profound difference in the lives of veterans who are in desperate need of dental care 
but lack the financial means or proper coverage. 
 
As a beneficiary of this remarkable program, I have experienced firsthand the transformative 
impact it has on veterans' oral health and overall well-being. It is disheartening to know that 
there are many others like me who continue to suffer silently, unable to access the dental care 
they desperately need. This is where your invaluable skills and compassion can step in to make 
a lasting impact. 
 
By becoming a part of the Everyone for Veterans Dental Program, you have an opportunity to 
give back to those who have selflessly served our country. Your involvement can bring smiles 
and relief to veterans who have endured dental issues for far too long, allowing them to regain 
their confidence, comfort, and quality of life. 
 
Please consider lending your expertise and support to the Everyone for Veterans Dental 
Program. Your contribution will make a lasting impact on the lives of veterans in need, and your 
generosity will be deeply appreciated by both the program and the veterans it serves. 
 
Thank you for taking the time and I hope that you will choose to be part of this meaningful 
initiative. 
 
 
With Utmost Gratitude,  
Drewlian Jenkins 
(Army / E – 5 / Disable Combat Veteran) 

 
 


